
 

   

 

Appendix A 

 
District Councillors Report to January 2018 Parish Council Meeting. 

 
 
Election Result. 
 
As most of you will be aware by now, Marlaine Whitham was elected in the recent by-
election. We are obviously happy that the electorate of Shevington with Lower Ground ward 
have decided to stick with a hard working team and we will continue to work with all 
community groups and residents, regardless of their political views.  
 
CCTV. 
 
The funding had been approved. We are waiting for the Parish Council to agree on the data 
package then the system will be ordered and fitted. 
 
Regards 
 
Mike, Paul and Marlaine. 


